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“We’ve had a fantastic time welcoming 

Charlie (formerly known as Lazlo) into our 
little family. There has been many naps, 
bunches of toys and treats, trips to dog 
parks, and getting to know his new older 
brother Bo, cousin Xóchitl, and our ever 
growing circle of friends. We can’t wait for 
all of yall to meet him; we’re sure he’ll 
melt your hearts just as he did ours. Look 
forward to more Bo and Charlie 
adventures to come! Thanks to the 
fantastic staff at @sahumane for helping 
to rescue Charlie and for their very 
thorough adoption process. Veronica


